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Toasty Tuesdays 

Athletics Carnival

Book Fair Parade
Thank you everyone who came along to our Athletics Carnival last
Friday. There was a big crowd in attendance, who braved a chilly
morning and quite a pleasant afternoon. Having so many people there
makes it a special day for the students.

To all the people who helped on the day, and those that supported in
the leadup a very special thank you on behalf of the students, staff and
school community. A big well done to Mrs Day for leading this team, all
your work and your words on the day. See photos and more information
about the carnival in this newsletter.

Another clear example of where we all at Kulin:
STRIVE with confidence,
STRIVE with respect and;
STRIVE to succeed.

PRS – Public School Review
As part of school accountability, every public school in Western Australia
has to participate in a Public School Review process. The Public School
Review Team spent the day in our school on Thursday 21 August. This
Perth based Review Team spoke to panels of staff, school board and
P&C members, and students throughout the day.

One week before the arrival of the Review Team we had to provide a
written submission, including evidence of programs and planning we
have in place to support our students and also our planned actions
going forward.

We received very positive verbal feedback, which will be finalised as a
written review in the coming weeks. The written report we receive will
include commendations as well as recommendations.
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At the end of each review a school is informed of when their next Public
School Review will scheduled. This can occur in one, three or five years.
After being offered a five-year review schedule, we decided on three years
as the process was a positive time to reflect on how we are going and
where to next.

We are always trying to improve!

Parent and Community Feedback

There are three surveys out at the moment for our senior students. The Year
5-10 Planning for the Future Survey, the Year 8 and 9 Certificate Courses
2026 and the Year 10 Pathway Planning for 2026. In the coming weeks we
will also distribute a Parent/Carer survey to all families seeking feedback
about a number of areas of schooling and school culture. 

We are very appreciative of all who take the time to complete these
surveys. The feedback we receive is certainly used to inform school planning
and direction. It is all about providing the best environment and
opportunities for our students.

The remainder of Term 3

It is full steam ahead for the rest of Term 3. There is heaps happening and
lots of work to do. In the office as well as working hard to finish 2025 off in
the most positive way possible we are also hard at work in planning for
2026.

Garry Walker
We Strive

A snapshot of what’s coming
up………………..
- Science Day – Thursday 4 September

- D&T Shed – Thursday 4 September –
Thursday 11 September

- STRIVE Assembly – Student Council –
Monday 15 September

- Interschool Athletics @ Bruce Rock –
Tuesday 16 September

- Super 6’s – Wednesday 17 September

- Whole School Assembly – Yr 3/4 –
Thursday 18 September

- High School Country Week – Sunday 21
September – Friday 26 September

- Last Day of Term – Friday 26 September



E L S I E -  P P
S H A Q U I L L E  -  P P

W I L L  -  Y R  2
K Y A H  -  Y R  2

KDHS STRIVE VALUES
Success, Thankful, Respect, Inspire, Vision & Endeavour
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Congratulations to these students who have been demonstrating our school values.

E M M A  -  Y R  2
J A C K  -  Y R  2

T R A Z A R N E  -  Y R  7



21st September‌

BOOK FAIR
PARADE
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ATHLETICS
CARNIVAL

FACTION‌

Boys Under 8 
Girls Under 8

Girls Under 11
Boys Under 11

Girls Under 13
Boys Under 13

Girls Over 13
Boys Over 13

Champion and Points Runner Up and Points

Jax   18 Louis  11
Georgie  16 Ella  9

Parker  17
Harper  11

Hamish W   12
Sophie  9 ⅓ 

Flynn  20
Freyja  24 ½ 

Erik  13 * Tie * Toby  13
Lydia 19

Jacob   21 Curtis  19
Jenny  26 Kahlan 16
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Winning Faction
FREEBAIRN FLYERS - 1  ST

1068.50 POINTS
JILAKIN ROCKETS - 2  ND

903.5 POINTS

2025 RESULTS



ATHLETICS
CARNIVAL

FACTION‌
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Toasty Tuesday has been a hit! Students have been loving the warm ham
and cheese toasties and fresh fruit before first period. A huge shoutout to
our Wellness Officer, Sarah Gangell, and her awesome team of mums who

whip up 10 loaves of toasties and big platters of fruit each Tuesday this
term. Thanks heaps to everyone who makes Tuesday mornings so tasty! 

The best way to start the day!
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16th September
Interschool Athletics

Carnival
Bruce Rock

Thank you to Jack Wilson who has very generously gifted a Narrogin
Sports Power gift voucher, valued at $300 to our school. Jack won the
gift voucher recently and has kindly donated it to the school to be put

towards new sports equipment. Kulin District High School greatly
appreciates Jack’s generosity and support. Thank you, Jack. 

WWW.KULINDHS.WA.EDU.AU
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4  Septemberth

Science Day

17th September
Super 6s

5  Septemberth

K-Year 2 
SMILE Breakfast
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TERM PLANNERS ON WEBSITE

18  Septemberth

Whole School Assembly
2.30pm start

A big thank you to the ladies from the Corrigin Dental Van, who
wrapped up their visit to our school on the 29th of August. They

shared some wonderful feedback, saying our students were the most
well-mannered and had the best oral hygiene of all the schools they

visited! Keep brushing!!

Farewell for now, Dental Van

A VERY KIND
DONATION

11  Septemberth

Year 1 / 2 Excursion
Wagin

12  Septemberth

Lap-A-Thon with 
Free Dress


